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Thank you for consulting the Port of London Authority (PLA) on the Belgravia Neighbourhood Plan, in accordance with Regulation 16 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended), which sets out new planning policies for
the development and use of land in the Neighbourhood Area including on matters such as character, heritage, design, sustainability, land use, cultural uses, major development sites and the environment. | have now had the opportunity to review
the consultation documents and can confirm the PLA has no comments to make.

Regards

Michael

Michael Atkins

Senior Planning Officer

Port of London Authority
T: +44 1474 562305 | M: +44 7712 247115

Follow us at @LondonPortAuth

As the master of a power-driven
vessel operating on the river
Thames, you have a responsibility
not only to your passengers and
crew, but also other river users

and the environment. The wash
created by your vessel making
way, as well as the draw-off effect,
canbe dangerous to those
around you.
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